
From: Walter Winner

Sent: Monday, August 5, 2019 6:56 AM

Subject: Concert/Practice

 

Hey Gang,

Great concert last night! I think the mix in the selection of music worked out well. Sorry I sat down 
toward the end. I guess the heat just got to me. I feel ok this morning, still a little week, but I'll be fine. 
Thanks for your support. NO practice this Tuesday August 6th. We will be practicing next 
Tuesday,August 13th in preparation for our annual concert in Laurelville (Sunday, August 24th?). Keep
Cool and hydrated! 

Dave

740.207.6508 

mailto:walterwinner77@gmail.com

